
Courtesy visit by Ambassador SHIMAZAKI to 
Minister of Environment H.E. Mr. Nabil Al-Masarweh 

 
On 15 June 2021, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid a 

courtesy visit to H.E. Mr. Nabil Al-Masarweh, Minister of Environment.  
Ambassador SHIMAZAKI and H.E. Mr. Nabil Al-Masarweh introduced each 

country’s efforts and initiatives for climate change and exchanged views on the matter.  
H.E. Mr. Nabil Al-Masarweh expressed his gratitude for Japan’s assistance in various 

fields in Jordan, expecting further cooperation with Japan in environment and climate 
change. 

 
 

 


